Do Pass Testimony of Rob Muntz, citizen of North Dakota on HB1276 in the Sixtyninth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota

Dear Chairman Schauer and members of the House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee,

I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1276 is needed legislation clarifying the usage of raffles. This legislation codifies the type of organizations that have traditionally used the raffle for political district fundraising.

Restrictions on these types of fundraisers is essentially infringement of our 1st Amendment rights to participate in the political process within our districts.

Please give HB1276 a Do Pass.

Thank you, Rob Muntz 6624 27th St S Fargo, ND